July 15, 2016

Deja Cedeno

3760 S. Kipling Street

Denver, Colorado 80235

LCCC Board of Trustees Scholarship Committee

Dear Scholarship Donor:

I would like to take a moment to say thank you for your generosity. I am much honored to be chosen to be the recipient of this award.

This scholarship will be greatly used towards my education in the Health Science field. The upcoming year will be my second year at LCCC, working towards my Health Science Associates Degree. My GPA is 3.33. The scholarship will also encourage me to strive harder to maintain my GPA, as required to retain the scholarship. Upon completing my degree here at LCCC, I hope to pursue a career in the medical field, either as a Physical Therapy Assistant, Sonographer or Radiography Tech.

Thank you again for the LCCC Board of Trustees Scholarship. I truly appreciate your generous contribution to my education that will help me get one step closer to my goal. Please know I will continue to work hard to honor this scholarship commitment.

Sincerely,

Deja Cedeno